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The Finance Subcommittee has met twice since the last Quarterly Meeting and has kept in 

touch via email and group texts in between meetings.  

 

The Finance Subcommittee has 7th Tradition packets available upon request and encourages 

the use of the virtual 7th Tradition packets and virtual contributions whenever possible. The 

committee will be ordering additional 7th Tradition packets for EPGSA and will have them 

available for the convention. 

 

The Finance Subcommittee will be having a joint workshop with the Structure Subcommittee 

at EPGSA. We will be meeting virtually to discuss the workshop on 10/3/24.  

 

 

Events Attended: 

• 6/25/24 – District 27 Meeting 

• 6/26/24 – District 67 Meeting  

 

 

Finance Subcommittee Members: 

Lauren B., Chair D24; Jen P., Secretary D33; Jeff L., D34; Laura F., D37; Nathan M., D42; Alex V., D54 

Please reach out to the Finance Subcommittee if you are interested or in need of a presentation or 

have questions regarding finances or the 7th Tradition! We would love to be of service to you! 

finance@area59aa.org 
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